Week 5 Newsletter

Mon 7.11.22 14:27

Oxford University Exploration Club
Week 5

Informal Meeting

With the Expedition Plan submission deadline looming, there will be no club meeting this week.
However, we do encourage those who are planning to submit to meet with your teams and finalize
details within this window of time.

Mensun Bound will also be at Waterstones discussing his discovery of Shackleton’s Endurance.
Details below!

Once again, see below for Expedition Planning Resources!

The deadline to submit is 12pm Wednesday, Week 6. Details are on this page:
https://www.ox.ac.uk/students/fees-funding/international/expeditions

Expedition Planning Resources

1/5


magd4162
Text Box


magd4162
Text Box


magd4162
Text Box


magd4162
Text Box



Expeditions Council Website
This webpage contains the key deadlines for applying for funding as well as the rules for acquiring
funding.
https://www.ox.ac.uk/students/fees-funding/international/expeditions

Recent Expeditions
https://www.ouec.co.uk/plan-your-own-expedition

Find recent, successful applications here.
You can review the Slideshow from a previous Expedition Planning Evening HERE.

Finally, you can find the OUEC Expedition and Fieldwork Planning Guide HERE.

Mensun Bound on discovering Shackleton’s Endurance

Join us at Waterstones to hear Mensun Bound, a maritime archaeologist who specializes in wreck
searches and surveys, discuss locating Ernest Shackleton’s Endurance.

Details below:
https://www.waterstones.com/events/an-evening-with-mensun-bound/oxford
Tuesday 8th November 2022
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19:00 at Waterstones, Oxford

Last weekend, the Oxford University Exploration Club went to London to attend the Royal
Geographical Society’s EXPLORE festival. The event was a smashing success, and I can confidently
say we all walked away inspired, informed, and attached to several projects.

A full blog-style review of the weekend will be published in the coming days. We are also compiling
a drive of audio recordings for the various seminars for those who could not attend.

James Has Submitted his Thesis
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A massive congratulations to our chairman, James Kempton, on submitting his thesis at the end of
last week! Make sure to buy him a celebratory pint and ask him all about his upcoming expedition!

OUEC Platforms

Finally, please find all of our social media platforms and website below. This is the most up-to-date
listing.

OUEC Linktree

Many thanks to all of the members, new and old. We look forward to seeing you next Tuesday!
Michael Murphy, Social Media Secretary
On behalf of...
James Kempton, Chairman
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